
Instructions for Bicycle Parking 

Dear Tenants, 

We are pleased to provide bicycle parking facilities for our residents. To ensure a safe and 

organized environment, please adhere to the following guidelines: 

Bicycle Parking Guidelines 

1. Park bicycles only in designated areas. 

2. Always secure your bicycle with a lock. 

3. Do not block walkways or entrances. 

4. Use the assigned racks for larger bicycles. 

5. No motorized bikes or scooters are allowed in the bicycle parking area. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding bicycle parking, please feel free to reach out to 

the management office. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

Your Property Management Team 


